
FOlA Resource 

From: Webb, Maria D. [maria.webb@pillsburylaw.com] Fowi?& 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29,2009 12:22 PM Case NO.: 
To: FOlA Resource -7% 
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request Dak Rw'd: 

Specialist: 
FOIAIPrivacy Act Officer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop T-5 F09 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Re: Freedom of Inforniation Act Request 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 5 552, as amended, and 10 C.F.R. 5 9.23(b), I request a copy of the 
following nonpublic document: 

Accession Number 
Document Date 

Estimated Page Count 
Document Type 

Title 

Author Affiliation 
Author Name 

Availability 
Microfiche Address 

Sensitivity 
Package Number 

9811100371 
1 1/05/1998 
69 
COMMISSION PAPERTEXT-SAFETY REPORT 
Addressess policy issues for FY99 fee rule in response to 
980323,SRM for SECY-98-034,980612 SRM for SECY-98-095 
& COMSAJ-98-001/COMEXM-98-001 .Paper also requests 
Commission decision on proposed method re assessment of Part 
170 fees. 
hTRC OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER 
FLTNCHES J L 
Non-Publicly Available 
73951:193-73951:261 
Non-Sensitive 
9811100371 

I agree to pay reasonable fees associated with this request. 

Thank you for your prompt response to this FOlA request. 

Maria D. Webb 
Senior Energy Legal AnalystlParalegal Coordinator 
Pillsbuty Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 

Tel: 202.663.8302 1 Fax: 202.663.8007 
2300 N Street, NW I Washington, DC 20037-1 122 



The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message, or any 
attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Help Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770 x4860 
immediately by telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along with any 
attachments, from your computer. Thank you. 


